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M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  C H A I R  
 

Dear Faculty, Staff and Trainees, 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are almost at the end of 
January!  And here we all are, continuing to do our 

important work under challenging circumstances.  I want to thank you 
for the work that you do and your dedication to our tripartite mission 
of education, clinical care, and research.  As challenging as the times 
are, we are fortunate to have work that is meaningful and makes the 
lives of others better.  We also do have things to be grateful for, 
including the stability of our school of medicine and health system, 
relative to our peers.  Personally, most of us have things for which we 
are thankful.  Whether it is being thankful for our family, our home or 
our faith, gratitude can make us stronger.  And, as I often say, altruism 
and gratitude are key elements to promote resilience. 
The light at the end of the tunnel almost seems within reach and yet we 
still have a ways to go.  We need to remember the importance of 
wearing a mask and keeping physical distance from others, even 
though, I know, it is getting really old.  Please take good care of 
yourself.  Take the time to get the sleep and exercise you need and to 
eat as routinely and healthily as you can.  Together, we will get through 
this! 
 
Warmly, m 
 
 



N E W  J E R S E Y  T E M P O R A R Y  E M E R G E N C Y  R E C I P R O C I T Y  L I C E N S U R E  
P R O G R A M  E X T E N S I O N  O F  E X P I R A T I O N  D A T E  
Important notice to all individuals holding Temporary Emergency Reciprocity Licenses regarding 
modification of terms of program:  Extension of Expiration date of all licenses through June 30, 
2020. 
 
This notice is to advise you that the Division of Consumer Affairs is modifying the previously 
announced terms of the Temporary Emergency Reciprocity Licensure Program for out-of-state 
licensed health care practitioners.  Specifically, all licenses that have previously been issued – all 
of which are currently schedule to expire on February 28, 2021, provided that the Public Health 
Emergency remains in place.  Any new licenses that my hereafter be issued will similarly be 
valid only through June 30, 2021, provided that the Public Health Emergency remains in place. 
 

 
W E L L N E S S  R E S O U R C E S  
Click here to access our Wellness Resources. 
 
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  S E R V I C E .  
 

 
Vision 
Promoting health for the brain and mind to transform lives and the world. 
 
Mission 
Penn Psychiatry develops and implements new ideas to understand, prevent, and treat 
disorders of the brain and mind, through innovative research and discoveries, outstanding 
educational, world renowned clinical services, and transformational public health policies. 
 
Click here to access the Penn Psychiatry website. 
Click here to access the CPUP Committee on Anti-Racism 

https://www.med.upenn.edu/psychiatry/wellness_resources.html
https://www.med.upenn.edu/psychiatry
https://www.med.upenn.edu/CPUPAntiRacism

